
   

08/15/2024 

Hydrant Flush for the Village of Paw Paw 

We will be performing our fall fire hydrant flush the week of September 30th, 2024, we have these 
separated into 4 zones. 

Monday, September 30th, Zone 1. This zone is the area from Michigan Ave. to Ampey Road and 
South Gremps to South Kalamazoo, this also includes the area around Lake Blvd. 

Tuesday, October 1st, Zone 2. This zone is everything North of Michigan Ave. from N. Gremps to 
Marcelletti Ave. 

Wednesday October 2nd, Zone 3. This zone goes up Johnson Road to Michigan Ave. and covers the 
area North of Michigan Ave. from Charles Street to Hazen Street, this will end at the county drive 
just off Hazen Street. 

Thursday October 3rd, Zone 4. This zone covers everything south of Michigan Ave. from S. 
Kalamazoo to State Street. This also includes everything South of I-94. 

 

This is a tentative schedule for flushing, we believe that this will be completed in 4 days but may run 
into additional days if extra time is required.  

While we are flushing the hydrants you may experience cloudy water. 

 

Tim Brandys 

Director of Public Services 

Village of Paw Paw 

269-657-3169 


